NOTICE

TOWN OF PLEASANT SPRINGS
REQUEST FOR 2023 BIDS
2023 ROAD CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS-PULVERIZE & PAVE AND OVERLAY

The Town of Pleasant Springs Clerk will receive sealed bids until 11:45 a.m. on Monday, May 1, 2023 at the Town Hall,
2354 CTH N, Stoughton, WI, 53589-2873. Bids may be dropped off at the Town Hall or mailed to the Town of Pleasant
Springs at the address listed below.

Questions concerning the roads to be included in the project, as well as a request to obtain a Bid Specification packet may
be directed to the Public Works staff by PHONE at (608) 205-9169. Bids are subject to local road improvement program,
and the Town may pay prevailing wage.

A performance bond in the amount of 100 percent of the total bid price, a Certificate of Insurance naming the Town as an
additional insured, and a signed contract, will be required of the successful bidder.

The Town Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to accept the bid or bids deemed to be most advantageous
to the Town.

Bid opening will take place on Monday, May 1, 2023 at Noon or as soon as thereafter as practicable, at the Town Hall.
The Town Board will review the bids at their meeting on May 2, 2023.

Bid envelopes must be clearly marked “2023 ROAD CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS” and must be addressed to:

ALL PAVING MUST BE COMPLETED BY SEPTEMBER 1%, 2023

Town of Pleasant Springs
Attn: Town Board

2354 CTHN

Stoughton, WI 53589-2873

/s/ Maria Hougan

Clerk/Treasurer

Published: DATE: April 6, 2023
DATE: April 13, 2023
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